From: Sherburn Parish Council Clerk]
Sent: 05 February 2020 21:55

To: Alan Goforth

Subject: Re: Planning App 19/01307/FUL

Good morning Alan

Thank you for your email, | hope that it is not too late for the Parish Councils comments to be taken
into consideration.

The Parish Council has received information regarding the public objections made against the plans
to expand the current stockyard and wish to give our support to these objections as we find them
valid.

An increase to noise and pollution levels are a concern, not only to the site neighbours, but to the
rest of village who already have regular complaints over the loud vehicles who use the existing site
and their associated exhaust fumes.

While we appreciate that Severfield have responded to the initial concerns/objections raised in a
letter sent to residents in December 2019, there are worries that these efforts to minimise effect
will not be upheld in the long-term.

| trust that all objections will be taken into account when considering this plan and | look forward to
hearing from you to confirm whether it is to proceed or not.

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind Regards

Sarah Lathwood

Parish Clerk

Sherburn Parish Council



